
Auburn Conservation Commission Notes  03/21/2017 

Attended: Tizz Crowley, Maurice Keene, Jordan Tate, Nichole White-Matson 

Meeting called to Order at 6:08pm 

Roll Call 

Meeting Notes 

 Bob resigned as Parks Subcommittee Chair 

 Joel Simmons was appointed to the Zone of Appeals, so we are unable to also have him 

on the conservation commission due to some conflict of interest, but we can still appoint 

him to the forest board. Unanimous vote to approve Joel Simmons on forest board if he is 

still interested 

 Interim City Manager and new City Manager transition may have impacts on the 

Conservation Commission 

 Need to open posting for vacancies as soon as possible, and look into have them reopen 

immediately if unfilled. 

 Look into drafting a resolution for arbor week to support LACFB 

 Annual report will be coming up, table this and send to Nichole 

 Maine Land Conservation Conference coming up April 21&22 

Adjourn Meeting at approximately 7:00pm 


